
VAT Reg: 142337141      Company Number: 8195720 
The Florence Nightingale Academy 

Chewton Street, Eastwood, Nottingham, NG16 3HB 
Tel: 01773 713452      

Email: office@theflorence.academy 
Website: theflorence.academy 

Executive Headteacher and Primary Director: Mrs J Sainsbury 
Head of School: Mrs L Baxter 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
31st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reading Workshop 

We are running a reading workshop on Thursday 10th November at 3.45pm – 4.15pm.  
This will explain the best ways you can help your child with their reading at home and show 
you how we teach it in school.  

The workshop is suitable for all parents and carers of children from nursery to year 6. 
Teaching staff will be available to answer any further questions and give more specific 
advice tailored to your child’s year group. 

If you wish to attend, please confirm using the slip below by Tuesday 8th November.  

Thank you, 

Miss Jones 
Reading Lead 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Reading Workshop – Thursday 10th November 
 
 
Child’s name: …………………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s class ………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………. Adult/s to attend the Reading workshop taking place on Thursday 10th 
November.  
 


